
TAILORED SOLUTIONS FOR YOUR DENTAL PRACTICE

RING IN THE NEW  
with A BIT OF THE OLD

APPLIES TO ALL ORDERS FROM JANUARY 1, 2017 – MARCH 31, 2017

Our “Ring in the New with a bit of the Old 
Promotion” is still going strong! Until March 31st,  
customers can purchase everything they need  
and save money by paying 2016 prices.  

This is a great time for customers to update their  
dental practices with the latest custom and modular  
designs and save money at the same time. 

MCC price increases were effective Jan 1, 2017 on all MCC  
products with the exception of our SP Line of Mobile  
Cabinetry. This promotion allows all orders booked and  
received by MCC between the dates of Jan 1, 2017 to  
March 31, 2017 to take advantage of the “2016” prices offer.  
“2016” prices refers to all pricing in effect at the close of the year 
ending December 31, 2016. Offer is available on ALL modular and 
custom units, including our newest Caesarstone finishes and  
Pediatric Chair. Any questions related to this promotion please feel 
free to contact us at 1-800-388-6236. Orders received after March 
31st will be processed under 2017 pricing.

2016Pricing!ENDS SOON

The details of this promotion are very simple:  
All orders for MCC cabinetry that are 
in-house from January 1 - March 31st  

will be billed at our existing  
2016 pricing! That’s it.
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